
 

 

 

 
Important notice 21 August 2017 

Subject: Announcement of SCBT retail banking branch last operating day 

 

Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) Public Company Limited 

We are pleased to confirm that the transfer of retail banking business of Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) PLC 

to TISCO Bank PLC and All-Ways Co., Ltd. is scheduled to be completed on 1 October 2017.  

ATM services will be permanently stopped from 29th September 2017 at 2:00 p.m. for SCBT ATM/CDM 

machines and 5:00 p.m. for other bank ATM/CDM machines (ATM/CDM Pool). 

In case you have not contacted SCBT branch to sign the consent form for transfer of deposit, investment 

services, and some loan accounts (if any), we would like to urge you to do so no later than 2:00 p.m. on 29 

September 2017, otherwise your account(s) and SCBT ATM/Debit card (if any) will not be able to be used 

after the Transfer to TISCO is completed. 

Thank you for banking with Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) and we are grateful for the trust you have given 

us over the years. 

For more information, please call 1595 

 


